
'We Care, We Trust, We Believe, We Share, We Enjoy, We Achieve!' 

‘We Are Limitless.  We Are Kind.’ 

‘We Are 'Rivi!' 
29.11.2021 

Dear Parents, 

Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions we are unable to allow Parents/Carers to 

watch Christmas Productions this year.  This does not mean that Rivington will be 

stopping our usual traditions – all the children will be performing this year and will be 

videoed doing this on the afternoon of Monday 7th December. 

The video is being filmed by Chorley Video Productions – a professional company who 

have been videoing shows and performances in Chorley schools for over 30 years.  They 

filmed our productions last year and did a brilliant job! 

We know that this is not the same as a live performance but we hope that you being 

able to purchase a professional DVD or USB to watch together at home will be the next 

best thing. There will be a charge of £7.10 per DVD and £10.10 per USB. 

If you would like to pre-order a DVD or USB, can you please fill in the order form 

below.  Orders will need to be sent into to school by Monday 6th December 2020.  

Payments will be placed on ParentPay and DVDs and USBs will be sent out once 

these payments have been received. 

Many Thanks and Christmas Blessings, 

Mrs. Annette 

 

Name of Child/ren: ________________________  Year group: ________________ 

I would like to order: 

____ (Quantity) DVDs at £7.10 each placed on ParentPay. 

____ (Quantity) USBs at £10.10 each placed on ParentPay. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________________________ 


